REPORT on a MEETING of the ENTERTAINMENTS COMMITTEE of the SCOTTISH POTATO TRADE ASSOCIATION at 25 South Methven Street, PERTH at Noon on Thursday, 30th APRIL, 1987

PRESENT:

Messrs. P. Miller (Convenor) and D.H. Lindsay, with R. David Hunter (Secretary) and D. Blackmore (Assistant) in attendance.

APOLOGIES:

Mr. Hunter submitted apologies for absence on behalf of Messrs. K.A. McKenzie and G.S. Brass (both ex officio), J.R. McArthur and A.S. Whitehead.

GOLF OUTING: Mr. Blackmore tabled a Statement showing the receipt of 13 booking forms up to the time of the meeting in respect of only 7 Club Member Golfers, 18 non Club Member Golfers and 1 non-golfer. Mr. Miller reported his telephoned enquiries indicated that further booking forms in respect of 13 Golfers and 3 non-golfers could be expected, giving a total of 42 participants. Following discussion, Messrs. Miller and Lindsay undertook to continue to enlist further support from various Association Members.

It was also decided to indicate to the Golf Club that our requirements now seemed to be nearer 50 than the 60 morning round starting times already reserved (the 24 afternoon starting times seemed likely to be fully required) but final figures will be notified by 7th May as arranged. It was further agreed to cancel the bus hire and one of the four rinks arranged for Bowls.

It was decided to utilise last year's Tickets, suitably amended for this year's Outing, to save fresh printing costs and (allowing for Prizes unused at last year's cancelled Outing) to purchase only 1½ dozen Golf Balls this year.

For handicapping purposes the Committee agreed to meet again in the Secretary's Office at 12 Noon on Thursday 14th May, 1987 and the Meeting was thereupon concluded.